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June 21, 2012

As Mayor of the District of Columbia, it is my pleasure to extend
congratulations to Total Sunshine, Incorporated on the occasion of

your Fourth Annual Rewards Ceremony.

This annual event recognizes all the valedictorians and
salutatorians in DC Public and Charter Schools. Total
Sunshine, Incorporated has been an advocate for educating and
reaching out to our youth through its various programs that
help transform and enhance their quality of life. I thank you
tor your dedication and commitment that help benefit our

students.

On behalf of the residents of the District of Columbia, you

have my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable event.

Vincent C. Gray
Mayor, District of Columbia




